
My name is Jessica Cunningham, and I am writing in support of SB 240 and raising the 3 percent enrollment cap on virtual schools. 
Especially with the current climate, having my kids in an online charter has helped them stay on track, keep their normal and the 
support from our school has been immense! I never want my kids and our family choice taken away.


